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I'm submitting my positive position for this bill as a motorcyclist for 50 years. I lived in 

California where lane sharing is allowed for motorcycles, and in certain travel 

conditions, it can be done safely. In today's world where many drivers are looking at 

their cell phones and driving, this is one way to reduce rear-end collisions between 

cars and motorcycles. Commuting in the Bay Area, I was able to lane share cutting 

my commute time in half or more. There are times in Oregon that I wish I could do 

this today. I hope that this Bill passes to allow us this safety convenience. Thank you.  


